
                                                     LOYAL THEN, LOYAL NOW

In December, 2015, Brian McConnell, President of the Nova Scotia Branch of the United Empire
Loyalists’ Association of Canada, sent a Christmas Card to Her Majesty The Queen.   In early
February he was very pleased to receive the letter shown below from Buckingham Palace 
thanking him and with warm wishes for 2016 from the Queen.
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